
COMMANDER, FOURTEENTH COAST GUARD DISTRICT 
HONOLULU, HAWAII 96850-4982 

FEB 2 9 2008 

Dear ~awson, 
Please accept my most sincere mahalo for your participation in the 

dedication of the Coast Guard Pacific Veterans Memorial at the National 
Memorial Cemetery of the Pacific. 

Your willingness to serve on the memorial planning committee is most 
appreciated. In particular, I would like to commend you for the outstanding 
job you did in developing and managing the Coast Guard Veterans Memorial 
website. Your technical know-how was a key factor in bringing people 
together for this most historic event. 

Thank you for helping to make the dedication of the Coast Guard 
Pacific Veterans Memorial such a huge success. Bravo Zulu! 

Mahalo Nui Loa and Aloha, 

~aD'~ 
Rear Admiral, U.S. Coast Guard 

Fourteenth District Commander 


Mr. Erwin .Lawson 
Fourteenth Coast Guard District 
300 Ala Moana Blvd. 
Honolulu, HI 96850 


